
Proposal/Recommendations - Masks in TCS 2022

CURRENTLY:
Masks/Face coverings were made optional/not required by vote of
the TCS Board of Education on February 22, 2022. At the March
1, 2022 BoE meeting,an additional request that masks/face
coverings remain optional/not required for students, staff and
visitors on all TCS transportation and in all TCS buildings and
facilities through April 8, 2022 was approved.

RECOMMENDATION - April 5, 2022 BoE Meeting:
Masks/Face coverings remain optional/not required for students,
staff and visitors on all TCS transportation and in all TCS
buildings and facilities through May 6, 2022.


